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          Refinery Update 
 

Further to the Company’s announcements of the 28th May and 22nd June 2018 regarding delays to the 
restart, we expect the hydrocracker to produce on specification fuels today. We are now able to advise 
latest estimates of the shutdown costs which are in the range of $25-$30 million over the original $85m 
previously indicated to the market.  
 
The impact on 2018 Net Profit After Tax is expected to be an additional negative $10 million over the 
Company’s earlier indication of a negative $30 million Net Profit After Tax impact of the shutdown.   
 
ENDS.  
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